
 

      

 

 

Monday 25th March 

Dear Parents/carers, 

Staffing during the Y3/4 Mount Cook Residential visit 10-12th April 2019 and final meeting 
4th April 3.40pm. 

The Y3/4 residential visit to Mount Cook 10 - 12th April is very close and we wanted you to 
have the opportunity to see the programme of activities and ask any last minute questions. 
There will be a meeting for parents on Thursday 4th April at 3.40. Signs will direct you to a 
room on the day. If this time is inconvenient please feel free to contact Mr Jowett at school 
when he can answer any questions. 

We also wanted to update you on staffing during this exciting visit. 

Mr Jowett is leading the residential visit and the accompanying staff are Miss Marriott, Mrs 
Appleton, Mr Ormiston and Mrs Carter. These staff will be travelling with the children and 
staying for the whole three days at the centre. Mrs Bradley will be travelling to the centre 
on Wednesday 10th and Thursday 11th April to spend the day with the children. Mrs Dawson 
will be travelling to the centre for the day on Friday 12th April to support the visit also. Mrs 
Dixey will also be going to see the children during their stay. 

As the visit is getting closer, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class teacher 
should you have any last minute questions about the visit or what kit they need to take. A 
kit list was included in the last class newsletter. 

Back in school, year 5 children from Sparrowhawk class and year 3/ 4 children who are NOT 
attending the residential will be taught in school by Mrs Blake for these three days. Mrs 
Swan will be teaching Little Owl class on Friday 12th April in Mr Ormiston’s absence – the 
rest of that week is as normal for this class. Please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s 
class teacher should you have any concerns. 

Kind regards, 

 

Sally Dixey 

Headteacher 



 

 

 


